
General notes

THE GEORGE KELEMEN LIBRARY
OF THE LOS ANGELES FOUNDATION OF OTOLOGY

The George Kelemen Library of the Los Angeles Foundation of Otology
invites donations of books and manuscripts as well as artifacts related to the
field of Otology. It is hoped that by acting as a repository for such books,
manuscripts and artifacts, THE LIBRARY will become a unique reference
center for current and past otologic material.

For further information, please address communications to Dr. Malcolm D.
Graham, Los Angeles Foundation of Otology, 2130 West Third Street, Los
Angeles, California 90057.

LE LXXe CONGRES FRANCAIS D'OTO-RHINO-
LARYNGOLOGIE ET DE PATHOLOGIE CERVICO-FACIALE

This Congress will be held on 26-29 September 1973 at the New Faculty
of Medicine, 45 Rue des Saints-Peves, Paris 6e, under the Presidency of
Professor J. Bourget (Rennes).

Numerous papers will be presented and there will be discussions on:
1. Micro Surgery of the Larynx, with Suspension Laryngoscopy;
2. Pathology and Surgery of the Internal Auditory Meatus.

There will be an exhibition of Surgical Instruments and Pharmaceutical
Specialities in the Entrance Hall.

For further information write to:

Docteur Jean Bouche, Secretary General,
10 Villa Schefer,
Paris i6e.

ANNOUNCING

LARYNGEAL AUDIOVISUAL COMPETITION

in conjunction with the
Centennial Conference on Laryngeal Cancer

To be held in Toronto in May of 1974. This Conference will commemorate the
first laryngectomy. Considerable emphasis will be placed upon audiovisual
material, movies, TV tapes, tapeslide sets, etc., relating to carcinoma of the
larynx. Prizes will be awarded for the best work in each medium. For further
details please apply to Dr. P. W. Alberti, Ste 418, New Mount Sinai Hospital,
550 University Avenue, Toronto M5G 1X5, Ontario.
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General notes
BARANY SOCIETY

Announcing the first meeting of the Barany Society in the United State
at the Disneyland Hotel, Anaheim, California, 12-16 June, 1974. The prograr
of this international vestibular society will be devoted to the problem c
Meniere's disease. The latest information regarding the diagnosis, treatment
pathogenesis and etiology of Meniere's disease will be discussed by the world'
experts. A ladies' program and a post meeting tour of Las Vegas and the Gram
Canyon are being planned. Tuition fee for the meeting is $200.

For further information please write Jack L. Pulec, M.D., Otologic Medica
Group, Inc., 2122 West Third Street, Los Angeles, California 90057, U.S.A.
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